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Australia ensures use of latest technology to manage diabetes
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The government has invested more than $300 million in the Continuous Glucose Monitoring Initiative over four
years

Australians with diabetes will now have access to the next-generation Dexcom G6 Continuous Glucose Monitoring (CGM),
ensuring they can use the latest technology to manage their diabetes.

From 1 March, 58,000 eligible Australians participating in the CGM Initiative will have the option of using the new Dexcom G6
CGM device, as the current Dexcom G5 CGM device is phased out.

Minister for Health and Aged Care, Greg Hunt, said around 1.8 million people in Australia live with diabetes and more than
120,000 Australians have developed diabetes in the past year.

Funded by the Morrison Government, CGM products are available through the National Diabetes Services Scheme (NDSS)
to help thousands of people manage their diabetes every day.

Thousands of Australians have successfully used the Dexcom G5 monitoring device but, due to international supply chain
issues, the G5 would no longer be available in Australia.

To ensure this doesn’t impact current G5 users, the Morrison Government has been working with the product sponsor and
Diabetes Australia to make sure Australians can transition to the new G6 product before the G5 supple is exhausted.
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